
The FC Cincinnati Academy is looking for Cincinnati-area Host Families to welcome out-of-area 
Academy players to the Queen City and into their homes. 

Host Families are asked to provide our non-local players with a safe home-away-from-home and 
also help them grow and develop on and off the field while they train to become future FC Cincinnati 

first-team players. 

► Host families receive $650 per month to help support each player they host. 
Payments are made on, or near, the first of each month.

► Players range between the ages of 14 to 18.

► Players will come from across the country and internationally.

► FCC offers 24/7 support through our dedicated staff members and provide 
educational meetings and materials to assist the Host Family with the various 
aspects of hosting a player.

Families interested in becoming a host family please email: 
Meghan Viens | Player Care Specialist at 

viens@fccincinnati.com 

For more information about the FC Cincinnati Academy Residency program, 
please visit: https://www.fccincinnati.com/academy/residency-program-faq 
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